
If you get your class list before school starts, send your future students a greeting in the mail. Let 

them know how excited you are to meet them—you won’t believe how special they’ll feel! Just print 

out this template, fill it out, fold it up and put it in an envelope. You’ll be on your way to establishing a 

warm, successful classroom community!  

Madeline
first grade

Miss Reynolds



Dear       ,

 Welcome to          !
I’m looking forward to being
your teacher. We are going to 
have an amazing year!
   Sincerely,

(grade)


